
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 12th May 

Year 6 
This comes with a huge ‘Well Done’ to our fantastic pupils! The children have worked 
each day through one, or two test papers (six in total) and should be very proud of 
themselves. The SATs come towards the end of their primary school journey, and form 
a very intensive week. The children have been resilient each and every day, and have 
worked on each test to the last second. You are all stars Y6! We look forward to the 
rest of term and some well-deserved treats! 

Mobile Phones 
Our Y5 and Y6 pupils who walk home alone are allowed to 
store mobile phones in the school office and collect them at 
home time. We please ask for your support in reminding the 
pupils that the phones must remain turned off until they have 
left the premises. Under no circumstances should the phones 
be used, when at school. Any changes to arrangements for 
school pick up should be communicated through the school 
office. Thank you. 

Y1 Phonics Evening 
It was lovely to see so many of you on Wednesday after school. Thank you for 
attending the event, and for your support with our Y1 phonics. The children will 
complete their official assessments in June. 
 

 

Parking 
When parking in the bays opposite the main school reception 
on Mowbray Road, please note that the two spaces to the left 
are not for public parking. The spaces are privately owned and 
are in front of two privately owned garages. We politely ask 
that no one parks in these spaces when dropping off/picking 
up. In addition, some parents and carers pick up from the 
school car park, which is only via an approved arrangement. If 
this is the case, the permission to park is only from 3pm 
onwards. Thank you. 

Science Week 
Science Week is one of our annual events which we excitedly look forward to. This week has seen us make a head start (continuing into our official Science Week next week) and our pupils have already had a 
variety of exciting experiences including visits from ‘Animal Encounters’ and a waddling ‘brood’ of ducklings, which we have thoroughly enjoyed watch hatch as the days have gone by – very cute indeed! Starting 
with big brother Frank, who was followed by Daffy, Daisy and Daphne they have certainly had huge impact on pupils and staff! There is so much more to come, but for now here are some fantastic pictures to keep 
you going. 

Y3/4 Football 
Well done to our girls, who played at a football festival at Grayfields on Wednesday 
morning. 
       
 

Diary Dates 
15.05.23 Y5 - Life Centre Trip 
16.05.23 Y4 - Summerhill Trip 
16.05.23 Nursery - Rossmere Forest Schools Trip 
16.05.23 Y3 - Science Showcase (after school) Event  
17.05.23 Y4 - Beamish Trip 
19.05.23 Group Photographs 
24.05.23 Red Sky Sponsored Cycle Day (details to 
follow) 
26.05.23 School Closes for half-term holiday (two 
weeks including the additional PD Day week) 
12.06.23 School Re-opens 
26-28.06.23 Y6 - Lockerbie Manor Residential 
26-30.06.23 Arts Week 
30.06.23 Summer Fair 
07.07.23 Sports Day 
 

Group Photographs 
The photographers will be in school next Friday (19

th
 May), for 

class and group photographs. These are not individual photos, 
or ones with siblings. 

       

 


